
Welcome to The Wainwright. Johan and his team hope you 
have a very Merry Christmas and a happy and healthy New 
Year.

Thanks to all our Customers

Thanks solely to the
generosity of our customers
2018 has been another year
when your charitable giving has
been able to benefit our local
charities.

These include (clockwise from
top left in the image) Keswick
Mountain Rescue Team
(£122.73), Animal Rescue
Cumbria (£69.63), Lake
District Foundation (£70.26)
and Blood Bikes Cumbria
(£8.70). 

The Wainwright's Home-made Liqueuers

As we said in the Autumn Wainwrites, we are, once again 
featuring our own home-made liqueurs this feative season.

This year sees the return of Bah Humbug! Vodka made with 
real mint humugs. We also have Log Fire treacle toffee 
vodka and this year we've made it even treaclier (is that a 
word?)  by adding real black treacle as well as treacle 
toffee. Enjoy!

Santa's Little Ale-pers Are Here! 
This year's Festive ales are arriving all the time and we have
gone for our largest collection of Xmas/New Year themed 
real ales. We have, of course, stuck wth our ethos of 
sourcing only from Cumbrian brewers, and we feel we've got 
a great selection for you this year. 

Featuring from zingy IPAs to 'Xmas pudding in a glass' dark 
ales, our contributing breweries include Fell, Keswick, 
Handsome, Tractor Shed and Hawkshead.

We'd also like to to take the opportunity to thank all our 
Cumbrian brewers for their fabulous ales in 2018 and wish 
them all a happy and prosperous Christmas and New Year.

Trianuary Cumbria 2019

When the tree, lights and decorations are
all packed away for another year don't
forget Tryanuary 2019, when seasoned
cask drinkers and newbies alike are
encouraged to drink sensibly and try a new
real ale or two.

We are working behind the scenes with Tryanuary Cumbria 
to see if we could hold an event at the pub sometime in 
January, so keep your eyes peeled at the pub for details.


